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Recorded at the request of: Clerk of the Board
Return To: Public Works Dept 

THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF CONTRA COSTA COUNTY, CALIFORNIA
and for Special Districts, Agencies and Authorities Governed by the Board

Adopted this Resolution on September 10 2024 by the following vote:

AYE: �

NO: �

ABSENT: [o-J 
ABSTAIN:� 

RECUSE:� 

C.156

Resolution No. 2024-307 

IN THE MATTE� OF Adopting Resolution, Accepting and giving Notice of Completion of Contract with 
Accurate Controls, Inc. for the completion of the Martinez Detention Facility & West County Detention Facility 
Security System Upgrade Project No. 250-2213 & 135-2206 (District V) 

WHEREAS, on July 26, 2022, the County (Owner) Contracted with Accurate Controls, Inc. (General Contractor), 
with Hudson Insurance Co. as surety, for the construction to be performed on the Security System Upgrades, 
located at 1000 Ward Street, Martinez and 5555 Giant Highway, CA, and 

WHEREAS, the Public Works Director reports aid work has been inspected and complies with the approval plans, 
special provisions and standard specifications and recommends its acceptance as complete as of August 6, 2024. 

The board of Supervisors RESOL YES that: 

Owner {Sole): Contra Costa County 

Nature of Stated Owner: Fee/or Easement 

Project Number: 250-2206 and 135-2206 

Project Name: Security System Upgrades 

Date of Work: Completion: August 6, 2024 

Description: On July 26, 2022, the Board awarded a contract in the amount of $4,319,238 to Accurate 
Controls, Inc. to replace the current security surveillance system at the Martinez Detention Facility (MDF) 
and upgrade some of the security surveillance system at the West County Detention Facility (WCDF), the 
security surveillance systems, which included cameras, video management software, intercoms, and door 
controls systems, were operating on an overly proprietary and outdated platform with reduced functionality 
and reliability. 

After further site investigations and scoping discussions, it was determined that the approved budget in the 
amount of $4,319,238 would be insufficient to facilitate the complete security surveillance system and 
technology infrastructure needs for the two facilities. As such, additional equipment was installed and the 




